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Dec. 6, 2013
RE: Fact Sheet

Hon. David E. Stucki
National Council of Juvenile and Family Court Judges
P.O. Box 8970
Reno, NV 89507
Dear Hon. David E. Stucki:

Stop Abusive and Violent Environments – SAVE – is a victim-advocacy organization working for evidence-based solutions to partner violence. We advocate on behalf of all victims of domestic violence.
In support of the new VAWA Inclusion Mandate, SAVE has established the Truth Team project. The Truth Team works with domestic violence organizations to assure the information presented in their fact sheets is accurate, balanced, and up-to-date. More information about Truth Team can be seen here: http://www.saveservices.org/camp/truth/ 
Recently we reviewed your Fact Sheet found at http://www.ncjfcj.org/sites/default/files/DV_FactSheet_2012_0.pdf. We compared the information found in your Fact Sheet against 10 objective criteria. Unfortunately, we found your Fact Sheet met only 1 of the 10 criteria – see attached Summary Sheet.

We are now writing to request that you update your Fact Sheet to reflect the most current, accurate, and balanced research information. To assist with this process, we have prepared Seven Key Facts About Domestic Violence: http://www.saveservices.org/wp-content/uploads/Seven-Facts-Every-American-Should-Know-About-DV.pdf. Feel free to utilize any of the information contained in this handout, with credit to SAVE.
Sen. Patrick Leahy repeatedly emphasized that “A victim is a victim is a victim.” We look forward to hearing from you by Monday, Dec. 30. Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions.
Sincerely,

Teri Stoddard
Program Director
Direct Line: 301-801-0608

Attachment: Summary Sheet


